Germantown Municipal School District
Occupational Exposure Control Plan
HEALTH CARE PROFESSIONAL’S WRITTEN OPINION
FOR HEPATITIS B VACCINATION

This form is to be used as needed-currently the health care provider which has an agreement with Germantown Municipal School District to provide the hepatitis B vaccine provides additional information to the employees about the vaccine. This includes a recommendation for a follow-up after the dosage requirement has been completed.
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Description automatically generated]Again, the vaccine and the follow-up are furnished at no cost to employees of Germantown Municipal School District.

Employer: Germantown Municipal School District
Title: Coordinated School Health Supervisor
Address: 3350 S. Forest Hill Irene Rd
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The recommendations of the U.S. Public Health Service regarding booster doses will be followed.
Employee Name Date of Office Visit
Health Care Facility Address

Health Care Facility Telephone:

As required under the bloodbome pathogen standard:

Hepatitis B vaccination is s not recommended for the employee named above.

The employee named above is scheduled to receive the hepatitis B vaccination on the following dates:
First of three
Second of three

“Third of three:
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{Signature of Health Care Provider) {Printed or typed name of the employer of the Health
Care Provider)

This form is to be retumed to the employer and a copy provided to the employee within 15 days. Please label the outside:
of the envelope "Confidential".
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A copy of the written opinion, stating whether hepatitis B vaccine is indicated and/or has been received, will be provided to
the employee within fifteen (15) working days. The vaccine will be administered in accordance with current U.S. Public
Health Service recommendations. For current information, contact the Center for Disease Control (CDC), USPHS at (404)
332-45565.




